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Townsend, Erle

From: Tom Mcateer <tmcateer498@aol.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 4:21 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hi , I want to voice my opposition with “california style regulation which will seriously harm all Maine 
residents especially those up north. The technologies are not ready for a cold Northern climate and I 
believe someone will die because they will be stranded. Also Maine is a poor state and the majority of 
Mainers can not afford these regulations. Thank you, Thomas McAteer 


